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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Drakes dr. truck route.

From: Rick Adams

Sent: December 4, 2021 8:28 PM

To: DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Drakes dr. truck route.

As a community we have for many years rallied to have Drakes dr. and the north end of Gray Rd. removed as a truck
route. This area is part of the water front trail, totally residential, has no sidewalks or stop lights and is constantly the
scene if accidents. Traffic is already heavy in this area and with the new developments in Confederation Park and park
access in our neighborhood it will be busier. | have made several appeals to Maria Pearson with no results.

Greens Rd. has a new stop light and turn lanes on the North Service Rd. in advance of need. Nothing has been done at
Drakes and N. Service Rd. Please look at this area with an honest eye and help us. More traffic with trucks could result in
someones accidental death.

Yours truly,
Richard E. Adams



